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Agenda of P&C Meeting 6/18
To be held on Wednesday 12 September 2018 at 7.30pm

	Agenda item
	Document/speaker

	1. WELCOME AND APOLOGIES
	Sharmila Soorian

	2. MINUTES FROM PREVIOUS MEETING
	As circulated

	3. BUSINESS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING
	Sharmila Soorian

	4. CORRESPONDENCE

	Michelle Jackson

	5. PRINCIPAL’S REPORT
· Learning support at NBPS

	Nadia Tobia and Sally Haigh

	6. TREASURER’S REPORT

	Jenny Spillane

	7. SCHOOL COUNCIL REPORT
	

	8. SUB COMMITTEE REPORTS
a. Uniform Shop
b. Events and Functions
c. Band
d. Canteen

	
Sharmila Soorian 
Vanessa Baumer-Rowley
Band Committee
Alex Middleton

	9. OTHER BUSINESS

	Sharmila Soorian

	       2018 MEETING DATES
Wednesday 17 October 
Wednesday 21 November 
Wednesday 12 December (reserve)
	



Attachments
8b) Events
Father's Day dance and breakfast bbq raised a nett profit of just over $5000.
Next event is the carnival for the 22nd September. 
Next term the online auction will kick off it will run for 4 weeks.
8c) Band
As in previous years, all the bands, and in particular the senior band had a great success in the performances at the UNSW band festival on the 5th of August, in which the Senior Band was awarded with the gold medal. The senior band had another successful appearance at Education Day. The children enjoyed both performances and as always, represented the institution and the community with a highly commended behaviour. In term of music development, we are preparing the seniors to move towards to concert band. This includes the end of the year concert and auditions. All has been set for a smooth transition.
Mr Madrid would like to thank to the school staff and to all the parents involved in the band program, for their endless hard work, support and contributions in making the band program an icon of the Neutral Bay community.
The end of Year Concert has been locked in for December 9 at 3pm. Ex Band members who are now at high school will be invited back to perform with the concert band. A rehearsal date will need to be arranged.
The next performance of the concert band will be for the Primary Proms on Sep 19 at Sydney Town Hall.

